
Werrington Newsletter 

W/C 9th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Families, 

We are entering the second to last week of our first half term and we have already been 

so fortunate with a host of wonderful opportunities and events. On Saturday 7th October, 

Werrington entered Launceston Carnival and won first price for children’s walking! Our 

community spirit came together, and we thank each and every one of you for joining us on 

Saturday. Our theme was ‘Love to Read’ and we saw a fabulous range of characters from 

children’s favourite books. As you know, children celebrate time in their timetable called 

‘Love to Read’ which gives them a special opportunity to sit comfortably with a book of 

their choice to enjoy reading.  Reading is at the heart of all we do here at Werrington and 

Launceston Carnival was a fabulous opportunity for us to show off what we are best at! 

Please take time to look through some of the photo highlights below. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In other news, we have had a huge number of children receiving awards which is wonderful 

to see. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Esmae for 

winning our 

‘Mouthwatering Manners’ 

award this week. Keep up 

the great work! 

Well done to Ethan, Brodi, Hunter and 

Robert for receiving our ‘Curious 

Learner’ award. We are very proud of 

you – well done. 

A special well done to Luke, Amelia, Poppy, Casey, Charlie, Tilly, Harvey and Charlie who 

received their ‘Ready Set Read!’ certificates. They received this because they completed 

their summer reading challenge. Fabulous effort. 



 

Thank you for all of your kind food donations that have been collected for the Food Bank 

charity. We also thank all the families who attended our wonderful Harvest Festival. The 

children did a superb job and their singing was brilliant. We had also been baking bread 

hedgehogs (the school smelt divine) and painted our favourite fruit and vegetables. 

 

 

 



 

Fancy winning a £10 voucher for your Spooky Story? There are 

three up for grabs! We are waiting to receive your blood-curdling 

entry – bring it to your teacher for your chance to win our spook-

tackular prize. 



Dates for your diary:  

Please keep up to date with events through our Dojo and Facebook 

pages. 

INSET dates for the year – 15/4/24 , 3/6/24 , 24/7/24 

NO art club 18/10/23 

Half Term: 23rd Oct – 27th Oct (Back to school 30th October) 

31st October – Deadline for Spooky Story Competition 

Class 3 (Years 4,5&6) have WildTribe at the Outdoor Woodland Centre after half term. 

There will be 3 Wednesday sessions. A coach will collect us and bring us back during school 

hours. Please wear suitable clothing for the weather. 29th November , 6th December, 13th 

December. 

Every Thursday 2-3:15: Stay and Play in EYFS - FREE 

Every Wednesday 3:20-4:30 – Art Club, Years 2-6, £2 (Miss Andrew’s Class) 

Every Friday 3:20-4:20 – Mrs Buckthought’s Friday Club, 50p (drop in Mrs B’s Class) 

 

 

 



 

 


